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May 2, 2005

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket No. UT-031822 - Request for Extension of Temporary
Suspension of Wireline-to-Wireless Number Portability Obligations

Dear Ms. Washburn:

The purpose of this letter is to withdraw the above-referenced filing. Given
the passage of time and the successful installation of the “soft” switch for the
Roslyn exchange, action on the Request is no longer needed. Further, the FCC

has suspended wireline-to-wireless portability obligations for the time being.

Thank you for your attention to this matt

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN
RAF/km

cc: James Brooks
Rebecca Beaton



